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  JOINT MEDIA STATEMENT  

 

NATIONAL TREASURY MEETS BLACK BUSINESS COUNCIL  

 

 

The Black Business Council and National Treasury met at the invitation of the Minister of Finance to 

discuss various strategic issues and the manner in which those can be taken forward in the interests 

of the country. 

 

The meeting was characterised by robust and frank discussions. It was agreed that further 

engagements both at strategic and technical level will continue. 

 

The delegation from National Treasury was led by Minister Pravin Gordhan and Deputy Minister 

Mcebisi Jonas. The BBC delegation was led by its President Dr Danisa Baloyi and the National 

Office Bearers. 

 

 

 

Issued on behalf of National Treasury and Black Business Council  
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